
 

Hello Monkeys and our fabulous Monkey Parents! 

I hope you are all ok. Here is the next two weeks of English and Maths work for you. 

I am giving you something new and different for English this time. Here is the link – 

https://www.talk4writing.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/R-Mouse.pdf  

The ‘Talk for Writing’ scheme is being used by the other year groups at times and it has been a great 

success. So, I thought I would have a little look to see if it would be nice for you. There are lots of 

different, fun activities. It can be done in any order after you are familiar with the story. Please let 

me know what you think. If you have any problems, please let me know. 

For the Maths, please continue to follow the White Rose Maths -   

https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/early-years/     

 It will have w/c 29th June and w/c 6th July. 

 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Karen Collier 
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